Share the Plate Nomination Online Application

What is the name and mission of the beneficiary organization? Is it a 501c3 organization?

For what purpose will the collected funds be used? (i.e. dues, general funds, purchase of supplies)

Who are you?  (Please give the name of the church group making this nomination.  If you are a group of individuals, list your names and tell us about your involvement.)

Who from the church works with this organization?  How may other church folks get involved?

Has the church had a history with the proposed beneficiary?  If so, please describe this briefly.

Is there anything else important for us to consider? 

Is there a best date for your STP collection?  Would other dates work? Is there a date(s) that will clearly not work for you?  Please note:  The Committee will make every attempt to honor your request for a date.  There are always many applications and competing demands so we cannot guarantee that your date request will be honored.
In order to be accepted for an STP Sunday, you must name a church member from your group who will be the liaison to the STP Steering Committee and coordinate the required activities necessary for a successful collection.  In turn, a member of the Steering Committee will be assigned as a Guide to help you with questions along the way. Please include your contact information.

Who will be your Share the Plate Coordinator?   ____________________________________

Telephone #___________________________ E-mail _______________________________
Send this application to stp@c3huu.org.
Detailed instructions for the process of running an STP can be found at http://www.c3huu.org.  Click on Justice and Service and then on the Share the Plate link.

Committee Members:  Jill Baker, Barb Chapman, Jena Kaizen, Maureen O’Rourke, Jane Provan, Bill Rote and Susan Spalt.
Nominations will be considered twice a year, once in the fall for collections in January through June; another in the spring for collections in July through December. Please refer to the main page of the Share the Plate link for the next due date.








